

Donna Rice Hughes Enough Is Enough 746 Walker Road, Suite 116 Great Falls, VA 22066

Dear Donna:

AACC is committed to assisting Christian counselors and the entire 'community of care,' licensed professionals, pastors, and caring church members with little or no formal training. It is our intention to equip clinical, pastoral, and lay care-givers with Biblical truth and psycho-social insights that ministers to hurting persons and helps them move to personal wholeness, interpersonal competence, mental stability, and spiritual maturity. As counselors, we see firsthand the harms of predation and consumption of Internet pornography brings to families and children.

The subject of Internet dangers is a serious issue for our families and we are delighted to be able to bring Enough Is Enough's (EIE) Internet Safety 101 program training to our members under our new video educational series "Caring for Kids God's Way." The series has been a huge success and we thank you for agreeing to be part of our Biblical Counseling Certificate Program in Child Advocacy. With over 50,000 AACC members I am sure this series will go along way to help product our families.

Thank you for everything you do to protect our families. We are very proud to be able to work with EIE on your Internet Safety 101 in making the Internet a safer place for children and families everywhere.

Sincerely,

Tim Clinton
President, AACC